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Art from the Watercolour Workshop

Our thanks to
Breakfast2Music,

Knappett Construction,
and John’s South Law

Firm for their
commitment and support
of the Tillicum Breakfast

program.

Hello Tillicum Families,                                                                                                 
After a slightly delayed start, the programming at Tillicum is back and in full swing for fall!

Breakfast is served daily 8:15-8:45 at the school kitchen. Ms Nadeau and the volunteers serve toast, porridge, fruit and
milk each morning. A special thank you to the Saheli Foundation for a monthly treat - pancake breakfast on the first
Thursday of each month! Remember that if you are planning to join us for pancakes, please allow enough time to be in
class ON TIME! Food service will end before the bell. 

PISE has partnered with Tillicum again to bring excellent, fun, creative physical literacy programming to all of our grades.
Thank you PISE for helping us get started in a short timeline this term!

Miss Cristina’s art programs have begun, with a Gr. 3/4 Watercolour Workshop, and a Gr. 1/2 Artists’ Studio. These are
very popular programs where the kids get a chance to try new mediums, learn different techniques, and create works of
art they can be proud of! 

We are hosting a Karate session starting November 7, for Gr.2 with Sensei Nash again. This will run for 5 weeks, and is for
kids who have not done Karate before but would like to try it! Please get your forms in quickly, this session will fill up
fast!

Ryder and Ella from Burnside Gorge are running the Krafty Kids, Create/Run/Play, Gamers Unplugged, and Films ‘n’ Fun
again! Please help to remind your child(ren) when they are staying after school for a program on a specific day.

Tillicum HEROS hit the ice again on October 19th. With many returning HEROS this year, we have a very full program, and
everyone was excited to lace up for the new season.  Thank you to Mrs. Easton for facilitating our participation in this
program! HEROS practices will run until Christmas break and will resume in early January. Thank you to Norm Flynn,
Kevin Hodgson, HEROS, and the  many volunteers who make this program happen. 


